
From: Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>
To: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 
Date: 9/29/2014 11:03:08 AM

Subject: FW: Updated Plan and Backup Info 
Attachments: DSS_Draft Onboarding Plan_updated 9-26-14.docx

DSS_Budget Info and Backup_Onboarding Plan.docx 
Budget Summary Items_DSS Plan_9-26-14.xlsx 
Pay Increase Anaysis 9-26-14.xlsx

For our 2:30.

From: Gillum, Amber [mailto:Amber.Gillum@dss.sc.gov]
Sent: Friday, September 26, 2014 4:46 PM
To: Smith, Austin
Cc: Syrax, Tina
Subject: Updated Plan and Backup Info

Austin,

I am including the updated “plan”, the new budget summary list, backup detail for pay increases (for other programs) 
and backup on the items in the budget list. Hopefully they all match and make sense, but I need someone else to 
look at them.

Let me know what time Monday and whether I should plan to bring anyone with me (i.e., what level of minute detail 
are you going to want to get into).

Thanks,
Amber

Amber Gillum, Acting State Director
South Carolina Department of Social Services 
1535 Confederate Avenue 
Phone: 803-898-1390
Cell: 803-331-7350
E-mail: amber.gillum@dss.sc.gov
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